


WELCOME TO OUR  FIRST VIRTUAL PLC MEETING

A special message from our PLC Council 
members
*Chevonna Hardy (Plc president)
*Cheryl McFadden (PLC Vice President)
*Roxanne Liverpool (PLC Secretary)



Our moderator for the question & answer 
portions will be Ms. Katie Manion
Accountability & development manager



A message from our head of school and 
head of operations

Principal Lester Samson Ms Valerie Jacobson

Discussion on questions parents emailed for meeting



Let’s talk 
about your 
school 
survey……... 



Importance of your school survey 

- We need 100% participation 
- parents please check your email for your Survey Access Code and 

take the survey at NYCSchoolSurvey.org  TODAY. Lost your code? 
Email ahelliger@thewcs.org or use the Code Look up Tool on the 
survey website or call the DOE Hotline at 1-877-819-2363. Please 
email ahellinger@thewcs.org with a screenshot of your completed 
survey to be entered into our grand raffle!

http://nycschoolsurvey.org/
mailto:ahellinger@thewcs.org


Let’s talk about 
registering to vote with 
mr. ryan fuller & ms. pink

Website to register:
https://www.elections.ny.
gov/NYSBOE/download/vo
ting/voteform_enterable.p
df



Take the Technology Survey!
https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBC
XrK8PL6
We will Alert you of the Next Laptop 
Distribution Date

Still Need tech Help?
email Mr. david medina at: 
dmedina@thewcs.org

https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBCXrK8PL6
https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBCXrK8PL6


WiFi Access Resources (https://www.thewcs.org/community-resources/)

● Optimum will be offering home internet access for families that do not currently have home 
Internet access. Please call 866-200-9522 to enroll.

● Comcast will be offering free service at its Xfinity hotspots for 60 days. The access points 
are mostly in public locations but some are in small businesses.

● AT&T is also offering 60 days of free public service.
● Spectrum is offering free public access at its hotspots and will not cut service to residential 

or small business customers who are unable to pay their bill because of coronavirus 
disruptions. Spectrum is also offering free broadband to households with students. Call 
844-488-8395 for assistance.

● Verizon announced it would not charge late fees or disconnect accounts for an indefinite 
amount of time.

● T-Mobile, Sprint, AT&T and Comcast are all lifting their unlimited data caps for cell phone 
subscribers for at least 60 days.

Please contact your service provider.

https://www.thewcs.org/community-resources/


   A special message from our Manager 
of Student Support Services & 
Scheduling: Ms. Tara Richards.

- Let’s talk about parent support 
during COVID-19

Email address: trichards@thewcs.org



WCHS Student Support Services is here to serve 

you
Meet the Intervention and Family Support Counselors

   Karilyn Nuñez        Janeese Parker Victor Castillo Trisha Jerrick

     9th Grade               10th Grade     11th Grade      12th Grade



Social & Emotional Procedures for students dealing with 
gRief/loss

Grief is an individual experience and looks different for each student

● Notification
○ Contact your child’s Grade Level SEAL, Academic Counselor or IFSC
○ Relieved from coursework during the grieving period

● Contact
○ The SEAL or a Grade Level Team Member will be in contact with you
○ Develop a plan for the student to begin coursework again
○ Student and Family offered school and community resources/support

● Ongoing Support
○ Student can receive additional counseling sessions with their Grade Level IFSC to assist 

with their transition process



Services Provided by the 
WCHS Student Support Team

● COVID-19 Resource Guide
○ Grab and Go Food Locations
○ Mental Health Services
○ Hospital Locations
○ Regional Enrichment Centers

● Monthly Wellness Workshops
○ Workshops Available to All Grade Levels
○ Topics like Mental Health/Grief/ Loss

● Assisting Students and Teachers with Counseling Services and Academic Support
○ Providing Coping Skills to Deal with Academic and Remote Learning Concerns
○ Transition into the Normal

● Connections
○ Assisting Students and Families with much needed Resources during the Pandemic

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rhj4mSqbDPtd4VaIw-owG2zS476JVaXd/view
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/enrollment/enrollment-help/regional-enrichment-centers


Intervention and Family Support Counselor
Contact Information

● 9th Grade IFSC
○ Karilyn Nuñez
○ knuñez@thewcs.org

● 10th Grade IFSC
○ Janeese Parker
○ jsparker@thewcs.org

● 11th Grade IFSC
○ Victor Castillo
○ vcastillo@thewcs.org

● 12th Grade IFSC
○ Trisha Jerrick
○ tjerrick@thewcs.org



Food pantry information from ms. pink

During these difficult times of covid19,there are places 
to go to for food and other resources.



Here are some pantry listings. Please like our 
school social media pages for further updates on 
pantry listings or email me at mpink@the wcs.org





Coming soon weekly emails from your parent 
coordinator ms. pink. Keep checking your emails 
& social media for updates.



Visit our COVID-19 portal 
online 
(www.thewcs.org/covid-19) 
for all of the latest updates 
(you should also receive all 
updates via auto call and 
email).

http://www.thewcs.org/covid-19


Our next virtual plc 
meeting will be on may 
26th, 2020.

* email parent 
questions & concerns 
to ms. pink at 
mpink@thewcs.org


